
OCEAN CITY HOUSING AUTHORITY 
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS’ MEETING 

 
The regular board of commissioners meeting scheduled for Tuesday, April 21, 2020 will 
be conducted remotely from the Management Offices of the Ocean City Housing 
Authority located at 191 W. Chestnut Ave., Vineland, NJ at 3 p.m. pursuant to Governor 
Murphy’s Executive Order 107 and will comply with N.J.S.A. 10:4-6, The Open Public 
Meetings Act.  Members of the public may participate remotely only and will not be 
admitted into the Administrative Offices.  Please note, the public will be muted during 
the meeting except at the public comment of the meeting. 
 
Please join this meeting using your phone. 
United States: 646-558-8656 
 
Meeting ID: 910 251 9611 
 
 

 


